
SEND Parent survey 2022 

1. My child is happy in school 

 

 

2. I have a clear understanding of how my child is doing in school. 

 

 

3. I find the Pupil Centred Review meetings helpful and gain a good insight into how my child is going in school. 

 

 



 

4. I feel that I am consulted and my views are listened to. 

 

 

5.  I am happy with the SEND provision in school. 

 

 
 

6.  I am aware of the local offer and know where to look on the school website to be directed to this. 

 

 



 

7. I use the school website to keep up-to-date with what’s going on with SEND and in other areas. 

 

 

8.  I feel my child is fully included in all areas of school life and the Beever Primary School is fully inclusive and 

diverse. 

 


